Nov. 19, 2012
SMITS Corporate Center
155 EDSA, Wack-Wack, 
Mandaluyong City, 
1550 Metro Manila, Philippines
Dear Ms. Winnie,

Please accept this as a formal notice of my resignation from the position of IT Specialist in STEP-UP (SRM), SMITS Inc. effective December 19, 2012.
I understand that my contract of employment requires me to work until March 15 2013, however I'd be grateful to be released earlier on December 19, 2012 and will assume that this is acceptable for the reason that I am taking over our family business with my brother for the reason that my father is getting older thus, He needs our assistance.
While I believe that I am moving for good reason, I am sorry to leave.
If I can be of any assistance during this transition, please let me know.

I wish you and the entire STEP-UP Team at SMITS Inc. the best of luck in the future. 

Thank you.

Yours Sincerely,
Angelo Amponin
